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Charlotte & Omi smiling on St. Patrick’s Day 

Sachin & Nolan have 
been working with Dr. 
John to construct a 
solar cooker. We can't 
wait for a sunny day 
to try it out! Their 
creativity and sharp 
minds make an 
excellent team! 

Here are a few questions we asked him: 
1. Why do you like Mandala? I like it 
because it is a smaller school. We do not 
have desks and I can be in a higher math 
class.  
2. What’s your favorite thing to do? Math.  
3. Who’s in your family? Ria, mom, and 
dad.  
4. How old are you? 8.  
5. What do you like to do in your free time? 
Make up games.  
6. Do you have any pets?  I have 1 cat, 3 
fish, and 5 chickens.  
7. What is your favorite food? Ya, (it is a rice 
wrap that you place in water that you put 
food in). 

Student of the week: 
Sachin

Sachin is a smart, energetic mathematician. Right 
now he is working on a parabolic solar cooker in 
math with Nolan, Dr. John, and Omunique. He is 
a detailed worker and creates beautiful art. His 
worry doll weaving was spectacular. Sachin never 
stops thinking! “I bet he does the golden ratio in 
his sleep” says Nolan. Even though he is a very 
focused student, he can also be silly. His laugh is 
contagious! Mandala 
loves Sachin!  

 Written by Nolan



left to right: Nolan, Charlotte, and Omunique painting eggs in art

Kate holding her Haleakala National Park poster. The middle school 
students have been studying U.S. National Parks. Their projects were 
due this week and there were many great posters and presentations! 

Reminders:  
Our final book report is due on May 
4th! The author or protagonist of the 
book should be a minority!  
Summer camp registration is open 
and all three weeks are filling up! 
Early bird pricing ends March 31st


